
Good Afternoon.  There are just a few items that need clarification: 

 Grand Day: Our Annual Grand Day Celebration will be held on Friday, April 3, 
2020.  There were some invitations that went home with an incorrect date, so 
please be sure that you have Friday, April 3 on your calendar. 

 Returning Student Registration on Smart Tuition: Families should have 
received notification from Smart Tuition regarding their registration fee and 
tuition for next year.  Please be reminded that the first installment will contain 
an additional $48, which is the annual set up fee that is charged by Smart 
Tuition each year. 

 Returning Student Registration on PowerSchool Enrollment Portal:  We are 
VERY close to being ready to send everyone the link for the online school 
registration - look for that by the end of next week.   

 Bus and Textbook Forms:  Most forms that you usually fill out will be done 
online this year.  There are however, a few forms that must have original 
signatures, such as the Transportation and Textbook forms.  These forms will 
be emailed to everyone by the end of the week, and must be returned to 
school by March 1.  The links on the website are not working at the moment, 
but they will be soon.  

 New Student Registration: Registration will open for new families (including 
siblings) in March.  Priority will be given to siblings and current school families 
(who have completed the re-registration process) before new families are 
accepted.  Also, if there is any existing family who has not registered when 
registration opens to the general public, there is a chance that you will lose 
your current spot. 

 Diocesan Tuition Assistance:  As mentioned in my email yesterday, the 
application is open for tuition assistance through the Diocese.  To access the 
application, visit https://diometuchen.org/tuition-assistance  The deadline for 
applications is March 31. 

 Registration email:  If you have any questions regarding registration, please 
email Registration@sttaob.com 

Thank you and have a good night. 
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